
 

Institutional Review Board (IRB) statement 

  The survey study (WJG-24411) was performed by asking physicians to 

assess their perceptions using questionnaires with no risk to the 

participants, and no individual physician information was revealed under 

the condition of anonymity. Thus, the study was exempt from the 

requirement for ethical approval. 
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